ED DIEHL STATE REPRESENTATIVE DISTRICT 17 MARION/LINN



June 14, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak Chief Clerk of the House State Capitol Building Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on HB 5026A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

Behavioral Rehabilitation Services and Direct Service Providers are being underfunded in this bill. As I stated previously in subcommittee, I want to see more money go to those wages. I'm hoping there can still be a way to find this additional funding this session in one of the other funding bills.

Sincerely,

Representative Ed Diehl